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May 8, 2025 

Anna Cornaro, Ph.D. 

Chair, Department of Architecture 

American University in Dubai 

14154 76266, Dubai, Emirate of Dubai 

Sent via email to acornaro@aud.edu 

Dear Dr. Cornaro: 

After reviewing the Three-Year Interim Progress Report (IPR) submitted by the 

Bachelor of Architecture degree (166 semester credit hours) at American 

University in Dubai, the National Architectural Accrediting Board (NAAB) has 

accepted the IPR as having demonstrated satisfactory progress toward 

addressing deficiencies identified in the most recent Architectural Program 

Report and Visiting Team Report.  

Your next accreditation visit is scheduled for 2029 and will be conducted 

under the Conditions and Procedures in effect at the time of the visit. The 

Architecture Program Report (APR) is due September 7, 2028. 

Please note that Annual Reports are due on or before December 15. 

Please feel free to contact us with any questions at accreditation@naab.org. 

Sincerely, 

Jeffrey L. Day, FAIA, NCARB 

President 
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